John Bel Edwards Rebekah E. Gee MD, MPH
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
State of Louisiana
Department of Health and Hospitals
Bureau of Health Services Financing
MEMORANDUM
DATE: April 18,2016
TO: All Louisiana Fee for Service (FFS) Medicaid Providers
FROM: Jen Steele, Interim Medteaid\Director

SUBJECT: Pharmacy copay exemption

Effective April 22, 2016 recipients with a breast and cervical cancer type case will be
exempt from copay on Fee for Service pharmacy claims.

Your continued cooperation and support of the Louisiana Medicaid Program efforts to
coordinate care and improve health are greatly appreciated.

If you have questions about the contents of this memo, you may contact the Pharmacy
Help Desk at (800) 437-9101 or refer to www.lamedicaid.com.
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c: Bayou Health Plans
Dr. James Hussey
Melwyn B. Wendt
Molina
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